
April 30, 2021 
 
 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Clinton Area Transit System Rural Transit Facility Expansion in fiscal year 

2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Clinton Area Transit System, located at 215 North 

Scott Road, Saint Johns, Michigan 48879. The funding would be used for the construction of a new 

maintenance facility to properly maintain county transit vehicles and to protect vehicles during winter 

months. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 
JOHN MOOLENAAR  
Member of Congress 


